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A Statewide law is overkill, and is not applicable to the needs of the people in most of 

the rural areas that are distant from Urban centers. Local County control is much 

more practicable in serving the needs of any regulation in rural areas rather than 

Statewide laws that don’t fit the circumstances.  Please don’t pass any more State 

laws that have a negative effect on remote rural areas. Innovation and skills are a 

practical necessity to surviving in areas where self sufficiency is required for success. 

Putting up artificial roadblocks by blanketing the State with unnecessary and useless 

regulations is not helpful. 


